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Appendix K 

 

BUDGET COMMITTEE REQUEST:  

Provide details of the Falgarwood pool rehabilitation project including any design plans 

if available. 

RECOMMENDATIONS: 

 That the information below be received.   

 

KEY FACTS: 

 Falgarwood pool is scheduled to undergo a rehabilitation project in 2025 

 Project scope will include lifecycle replacement items as well as accessibility 

improvements 

 The pool will be fully operational for the 2025 summer season, with work 

scheduled to commence in September 

 

COMMENTS/OPTIONS: 

Falgarwood pool is scheduled to undergo a rehabilitation project starting in the fall of 

2025. The project scope will include lifecycle replacement items as well as accessibility 

improvements (very similar to the work that was conducted at Wedgewood pool last 

year).  Please find a diagram included that references the various items within the 

scope of this project. 

Unfortunately, since this is a rehabilitation project staff don’t have any architectural 

renderings for the completed project; design would be undertaken in Q1 2025, if the 

project is approved. However, staff would be happy to provide photos of the pool in use 

from this past summer if the Councillors are interested in including them in future 

newsletters. 

The pool will be fully operational for the 2025 summer season, with work scheduled to 

commence in September. Recreation and Culture staff will be engaged throughout the 

project and will ensure the Ward Councillors receive updates.  
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